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January 18, 2019 

Dear Team BCPS Family, 

We recognize that some of our Baltimore County Public Schools (BCPS) students and their 
families, as well as our staff members and their families, may be experiencing the impact of the 
partial federal government shutdown. We stand together with those who might be adversely 
impacted and rest assured that we remain committed to assisting to ease the anxiety that these 
uncertain times may bring. 

Our number one priority has been, and steadfastly remains, the safety, security and well-being of 
all of our students and staff within Baltimore County Public Schools. Please do not hesitate to 
contact your school administrator so that resources within the school, including guidance 
counselors, school social workers, and school psychologists, can be utilized to lend their support. 

All families of Baltimore County Public School students adversely affected by the partial federal 
government shutdown may apply for meal benefits through our Free and Reduced-Price Meal 
Benefits Program. As changes in household size and income occur throughout the school year, 
eligibility can change; therefore, please visit the BCPS Web site for further information. To 
obtain a hard copy of the Household Meal Benefit Application (HMBA), contact your child's 
school or call the Office of Food and Nutrition Services (OFNS) at 443-809-7860. Applications 
will be processed within 24 to 48 hours. 

Attached you will find the BCPS Resource/Support Services list and Resource List for Baltimore 
County Children and Families. These important resources outline some of the services available 
to our families. In addition, attached is a list of BCPS food pantries located throughout Baltimore 
County. Families are encouraged to take advantage of the resources that are available through 
BCPS and throughout the county. 

We remain fully committed to working together and encourage you to contact your school 
administrator or central office staff if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

id11atv11k7v 
Ms. Verletta White 
Interim $uperintendent 
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